CANCELLATION OF FIXTURES

Both opening fixtures against Avonvale and
the President v The Captain on 6™ & 7th April
are cancelled. The continuing wet weather is
saturating the green, and with another rainy
week in prospect, it seemed advisable to take
this decision to protect the green from
significant and lasting damage.

Our greenkeeper recently issued the
instruction that throughout April the green
was not to be used before 2.00 pm, but this
was predicated on an improvement in the
weather. Rainfall has been persistent in the
interim and the long range weather forecast
promises more of the same. Accordingly, the
fixture programme after the weekend will be
reviewed and the greenkeeper consulted to
ascertain when it will be safe to use the green.
For the time being members may assume that
the home game versus Keynsham on
Wednesday 10™ April will go ahead unless

notified to the contrary.
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